
UAF Master Planning Committee

Date: November 19. 2015 

To: Michael Powers, Interim Chancellor 

From: Joshua Greenberg, Chair 

Re: MPC Recommendation 2015-04; Proposed Veteran’s Memorial Site Location 

The UAF Master Planning Committee recommends approval of the site location for a proposed 


